
 

 

Dear Community Members, 

 

Your Chief & Council and Administration team have been 
working hard on funding applications that will bring 
resilience to the Chuchuwayha community. We are 
pleased to announce we will be receiving a funding 
amount and the details will be announced today July 15th 
at 1pm! Stay tuned and follow the link to watch live. 
More details to come and we can’t wait to get your input 
on all our upcoming projects! 
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